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December 1st, 2017

[ Important Notice from the International Education and Student Mobility Division]

To Japanese Government (Monbukagakusho:MEXT) Scholarship Students,
Honors Scholarship Students, and Japan-Korea Joint Government Scholarship Program students

Opening hours over the winter period
(from Dec. through Mar.)

The administrative offices where scholarship recipients sign the ledger each month will be closed from
December 29" (Fri.) 2017 to January 3™ (Wed.) 2018 due to new year’s holiday. Please be aware that
signing the ledger will NOT be accepted on the dates mentioned above.

The International Education and Student Mobility Division office will also be closed at lunch times
(12:00 — 13:00) during February 8" (Thu.) - March 30™ (Fri.), 2018. Scholarship recipients who sign up
at the International Education and Student Mobility Division will not be able to sign the ledger at lunch time
during the designated period.

For those who sign up at the office other than the International Education and Student Mobility
Division, please contact the relevant office to confirm the opening hours over the winter period.

Thank you for your understanding.

International Education and Student Mobility Division,

Kyoto University



